
-----Original Message----- 
From: Barb Jewell <bjewell@cordovasd.org>  
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 4:39 PM 
To: Sen. Click Bishop <Sen.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov> 
Cc: Sen. Gary Stevens <Sen.Gary.Stevens@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Senate Bill 63 
 
Senator Bishop, 
I am writing to urge you not to support taking raw fish taxes or decreasing any kind of revenue sharing 
measures that are before you. The raw fish tax revenues help Cordova and all our coastal communities 
maintain economic stability and support local services including education.  
 
Please do not support Senate Bill 63 or any other measure that shifts tax revenue away from 
municipalities. Municipalities have experienced a decline in state support and rely on these revenues 
that are locally generated.  
Thank you for your service on behalf of Alaskans. 
 
Barb Jewell 
Chair, Cordova Board of Education 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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